The Department of Human Rights & Equal Economic Opportunity (HREEO) serves people who live, work, and play in the City of Saint Paul who may have experienced discrimination because of a person’s race, national origin, color, disability, religion, creed, sex, sexual or affectional orientation, familial status, ancestry, age, marital status, and status with regard to receiving public assistance. HREEO can investigate alleged discrimination in any of the following areas:
· Housing
· Business or employment
· Education
· Credit
· Public accommodations
· Reprisals or acts of retaliation
Complaints can be filed online at the web address below or in person at Hallie Q Brown, 270 N Kent St, Saint Paul 55102 or in the HREEO office M-TH, 8am-4pm at located at 15 W Kellogg Blvd, #240, Saint Paul 55102.
For inquiries and more information call 651-266-8966 or go to www.stpaul.gov/departments/human-rights-equal-economic-opportunity. 
HREEO also oversees the citizen review commission (PCIARC) that reviews allegations of police misconduct, enforces the City’s municipal wage and earned sick and safe time ordinances, and supports residents increase accessibility and language access to utilize the services and programs offered from the City of Saint Paul. 


